
Welcome to Owl 

Class! 
In September, you will be in Year 2 

and a part of  Owl Class.  

We cannot wait to see you and start 

our fantastic year. 

We’re so excited to be your teachers next year! We 
have lots of  fun and interesting learning planned. 
Some of  the topics we’ll be exploring include: What is 
our classroom made of?, How will we get around in 
the future?, How do plants grow near us?, and Who 
was Brunel? 

We hope you have a fantastic summer, and we can’t 
wait to get to know you in September! 

Mrs Hodge and Miss Long 

Mrs Hodge 

The adults in Owl Class will be:  

Miss Long 




